
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/23/2012 5:46:55 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: A-l 111 Outage 

FY I 

From: Dashner, Andrew M 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 5:38 PM 
To: SF_Update 
Subject: A-1111 Outage 

All, 

We have an OCB level outage on the A-l 111 affecting 2943 customers in the South of Market 
area including Folsom and Clara between 3rd and 6th St. First no light was at 17:04. At this 
time, we have not received any hazard reports associated with this outage. Restoration 
personnel are on-site and have begun troubleshooting. An M&C crew is also being mobilized. 
More to come. 

Andy Dashner 

SB GT&S 0212156 
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